
THE MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING OF NEYLAND CRICKET 
CLUB HELD IN THE COMMITTEE ROOM OF THE ATHLETIC CLUB ON 
THURSDAY 8TH JUNE 2006. 
 
Present: R Bellerby 
               J P Edwards  
               A Hansen 
               M C Jones 
               B Phelan  
               M J Rees 
 
Apologies: B Warlow 
                    
The Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday 18th May 2006 were then read, 
confirmed and signed as a true record. 
 
Matters Arising 
1 Roller – A Hansen and M C Jones had made enquiries and although the Club might 
be able to currently commit some £1500 to £2000 towards the purchase of a new 
machine it appeared that the cost of a replacement would be approximately £3500. 
Given the circumstances there was little alternative for the foreseeable future at least 
other that to continue to hire a roller on a fortnightly basis. 
2 Sponsorship – letters had been prepared and distributed to some players and 
members. 
3 Sports Club Questionnaire had been completed and returned to the County Council. 
4 Registration forms had been completed and submitted in relation to all players to 
have represented the club thus far this season. 
 
Financial Report 
 
Matters relating to club finances will not be made available online. For further 
information members may contact the club treasurer. This can be done through the 
management committee section of this website. 
 
Ground & Maintenance 
1 Square/ Ground preparation – R Bellerby required assistance particularly when on 
leave during the coming weeks. 
2 Reference was made to the untidy state of the grounds. This appeared to be due to 
youths congregating in the playing fields and littering the grounds with bottles and 
other detrius. 
 
 



Correspondence 
 
Details of the draw for the quarter finals of the Harrison Allen Bowl had been 
received from the County Club. Neyland were due to entertain Carew on Tuesday 13th 
June. 
Promotional literature had been received from Glamorgan County Cricket Club in 
relation to their forthcoming home fixtures in the 2006 Twenty 20 Cup. 
 
Athletic Club Redevelopment 
 
The siting of the MUGA remained an issue although plans were due to be available at 
the next meeting of the RFC Committee. A general discussion followed during which 
many of the concerns voiced at previous Committee meetings were once aired. 
Ultimately it was agreed by all present that the development should not proceed until 
the Cricket Club Committee were made aware of the full effect of the proposals on 
the existing status quo. 
Concern was again expressed at the failure to notify Club delegates of certain 
meetings of the development group. 
 
AOB   
There was no any other business accordingly the meeting was declared closed after 
confirming the date of the next meeting for 13th July 2006. 
 
 
 
SIGNED:………………………………………… 
 
 
DATED:………………………………………….  
           


